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The Park Board cares about wildlife and the environment.
Please visit rabbits here and keep a safe distance from 
construction activities.

For more information about these rabbits:

www.rabbitadvocacy.com  

If you see a rabbit in danger please call:

604-924-3192 or 604-551-9297

Thank you!

Rabbit Visiting Area Here


